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Being a native Oklahoman is a source of pride for me. There are lots of reasons to be proud, but I believe that the best thing about Oklahoma is the simple fact that people here typically try to do the right thing.  Think about images of other states compared to ours:  how do they measure up, particularly in the areas of values, ethics and character?

Last year, The Washington Times did a story on “States ranked as most corrupt.”  It was based on statistics compiled by The Corporate Crime Reporter.  In a nutshell, while Mississippi, North Dakota and Louisiana were at the top of the list for convictions of public officials, you had to look a little harder to find Oklahoma. 

Last week, I was especially proud to be an Oklahoman.  At the monthly Oklahoma Business Ethics Consortium meeting, Lieutenant Governor Mary Fallin cited several other examples that reflect the positive values and character of Oklahoma.

She reminded us, that when tragedy struck our state on April 19, 1995, no one took advantage of the situation by looting.  In fact, crime virtually stopped for a couple of days following that horrific event.   Police worked around the clock - dedicating their efforts to performing the formidable job of search and rescue.  And, at least from my vantage point, there never appeared to be any strife between political parties.  We simply set aside our differences and pulled together as only Oklahomans can do.  

Another thing that the Lieutenant Governor pointed out:
Oklahomans give generously – even when they have little to spare.  I was pleased to learn that Oklahoma is among the top five states for charitable giving.  That is despite the fact we rank much lower in terms of the financial capacity to give.  In other words, the “have nots” are the greatest “givers”.  

As the country shifts its focus toward promoting character, Oklahomans lead the way.  This was recently emphasized when I met a New Yorker while attending the Ethics Officer Association conference.  As soon as he learned that I was from Oklahoma, he expressed great appreciation and admiration for Oklahoma’s response to the 9/11 attack.   “Oklahomans were the first ones there,” he said.  

Oklahoma values are a positive reflection on our state and a natural hallmark of corporate social responsibility. So, why is it that when we think of the “capital” that exists in Oklahoma, we forget to mention all of these important characteristics that make this a great state?  It seems that we take the things that come so naturally for granted too often.  

Oklahoma’s positive image is deserved – and something that we should shine light upon more often.  Thank you, Lt. Gov. Fallin, for helping us keep our focus on what is really important to our daily lives.
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